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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Our Pharmacy Show highlights; MHRA Webinar on Windsor Framework; Supply notification for NovoRapid® FlexTouch®.
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			Community Pharmacy England CEO Janet Morrison gave an important sector update at this week’s Pharmacy Show, while other members of the team joined other key sessions and engaged with visitors to our exhibition stand. 

In a keynote speech on the Monday morning, Janet outlined the huge amount of work that Community Pharmacy England did in the first 100 days of the Labour Government. This has helped both to build constructive relationships with new Ministers and to get across the critical situation that community pharmacies are in and the urgency with which the sector needs answers.

Janet warned that community pharmacy is on the brink of a ‘hours of cards’ collapse, and 2024/25 Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) negotiations needed to re-commence urgently. She also discussed priorities for the Negotiating Team and how the Vision for Community Pharmacy is helping position the sector as a key solution to NHS challenges, supporting us to influence Government policy and shape discussions on future service developments.









		Read more, including our CEO's statement 






			Elsewhere at the Pharmacy Show  
Community Pharmacy England had its biggest ever presence at the Pharmacy Show this year. The Executive Team took part in key panels on influencing Government, Pharmacy First learnings and what next for the sector, as well as running educational sessions on funding, regulations and services. We also attended presentations from others, cautiously welcoming NHS England’s announcement that Ministers intend to amend the Pharmacy First monthly payment thresholds for the rest of the year.

Thank you to everyone who visited our exhibition stand during the Show. All of these conversations help us in our mission to champion community pharmacy and build a better future for the sector.
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			Second Windsor Framework Industry Webinar 
The Medicines & Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) is hosting webinars on The Windsor Framework, which sets out the long-term arrangements for the supply of medicines into Northern Ireland after Brexit. From 1st January 2025, all medicines on the UK market will use the same packaging and be labelled as ‘UK Only’.

The second of two webinars aiming to increase understanding of the latest guidance is scheduled for 2.30pm on Wednesday, 23rd October.

Learn more and register for the second webinar

A recording of the first webinar, held on 19th September, is now available for those who were not able to attend: Watch the on-demand of the first webinar









		






			Medicine Supply Notification: NovoRapid® FlexTouch®
A Tier 2 medicine supply notification has been issued for NovoRapid® (insulin aspart) FlexTouch® 100units/ml solution for injection 3ml pre-filled pens. A copy of this medicine supply notification, including further information, has been sent to all pharmacy NHS email addresses.

This is the first of three supply notices covering discontinuations with Novo Nordisk insulin products (NovoRapid® FlexTouch®, Insulatard® Penfill® and all Levemir® presentations). The remaining MSNs will be issued shortly.

Learn more
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2024 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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